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Head Teacher: Mr Paul Garratty B.Ed (Hons); MA  

 
 
Dear Parents & Carers,       24th September 2024 
 

Croydon School Sports Partnership Cross Country Race 
 
We have entered our school for the annual CSSP Cross Country Competition which is taking place 
on Thursday 3rd October, however, there are some changes for the race this year. Please see 
below for details.  
 
The competition will take place from 9.30am – 11.45am (Years 3 & 4 – distance approx. 1300m) 
and 2pm – 4.15pm (Years 5 & 6 – distance approx. 1600m) and it is taking place at Royal Russell 
School, Coombe Lane, Croydon CR0 5RA. Please note that we have been advised that this is a 
closed event, meaning that spectators are not allowed. As we are unable to provide transport, 
this would mean that children would need to be transported by parents, dropped off in the Royal 
Russell car park where they will be met by a member of our staff, and collected again afterwards. 
Year 3 & 4 children should then be brought into school.  
 
Pupils must arrive at the competition wearing their school PE kit and trainers. They will be 
provided with a school cross country shirt. Please ensure your child brings plenty of fluid, a snack, 
a rain jacket and a warm jumper.  
 
If would like your child to take part, please complete the Google link in the accompanying email 
to give consent.  
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mr S Johnson 
PE Coordinator 
 
 
 


